
We had an amazing time volunteering at 
Simply Alpaca. We helped to feed the 
animals and made sure that their beds 
were clean and tidy. In the afternoon, we 
made coasters out of the Alpaca wool, to 
sell at our Christmas fete. We are selling 
gifts to raise money for Zsa Zsa the 
Alpaca who needs a prosthetic leg. 2R will 
be visiting Simply Alpaca termly. 


